
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
23 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
Re: Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. Incentive Regulation Mechanism (IRM) 

Application EB-2022-0050 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi 
 
 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. (“NT Power”) is scheduled to file its IRM on 
November 2, 2022 and has experienced delays.  NT Power is requesting an extension to the 
IRM filing deadline to November 7, 2022.  NT Power will endeavor to file earlier if possible. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 289-470-0319 extension 
2268 or lcooledge@nmhydro.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Laurie Ann Cooledge 
CFO, NT Power 
 
 


